
Video Surveillance Policy 

 
Purpose 
 
University of South Alabama is committed to enhancing the quality of life for the University community by 
integrating the best practices of campus security.  Video surveillance of public areas is a critical 
component of our comprehensive security plan.  The University may install video surveillance systems on 
University property for the purpose of providing safety, deterring crime, assisting with criminal 
investigations, and protecting University property.   
Video surveillance devices are not a guarantee for a person's individual safety or protection. However, 
video surveillance does serve as a useful and timely investigative aid in regard to criminal acts or 
omissions.  Relevant and useful evidence may be obtained in order to investigate and solve a crime.  

Use of Video Surveillance Equipment 
 
Any use of video recording equipment must conform to state and federal laws and be managed in a 
professional, ethical manner.  Video surveillance of public areas for security purposes will be conducted 
in a manner consistent with all existing University policies, including the Non-Discrimination Policy and 




